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Attachment 1 contains chan%:out pages for Reference 2 reflecting the effects on
the safety analysis with the use of revised input parameters of Table 1. The
changes are noted by revision bar's in the rt?ht~hand page margin. It should also
be noted that the clarifications identified in Feference 3 have also been
incorporated into the changeout pages.

The use of NEM biases/uncertainties is conservative for uie with the NEM-based
analyses. In Attachment 2, justification for use of the leference 3 NEM-based
biases/uncertainties for peaking factors is provided.

In summary, the effects or the cross section error are considered to be small
with the sligrt increase in integrated radial peaking factor being the most
significant change to Reference 2. It is concluded that based on Attachment 1,
acceptable results continue to be obtained and that application of the Reference
3 NEM biases/uncertainties further minimizes the impact of the cross-section
error.

The above information, together with telephone discussions with the NRC on
February 21, 1992, should address the NRC's questions on this matter. As
discussed, this information has been submitted expeditiously in order to support
the planned April 26, 1992 start-up of FCS.

If you shoul! have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely

<>7 7
K. G. Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations
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c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leib{ & MacRae
. L. Wigginton, NRC Senior Project Manager
. D. Bloom, NRC Project Engineer
. D, Martin, NRC Regional inistrator, Region IV
P. Mullikin, NRC Senicr Resident Inspector
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